Profile Story

This week’s feature : Jimmy Dickey

Jimmy Dickey was born at Fairview hospital in Cleveland , Ohio. He grew
up in Westlake , Ohio with his younger brother Sam. His parents, Jim and
Paige Dickey, are long time members here at Prince of Peace. He attended
Lutheran West and Westlake High School where he graduated in 2019. He
continued his education when he attended the University of Miami, Florida.
He cheers their teams with a hardy “Go Canes”! Jimmy was the President
of the Alpha Sigma Phi fraternity for two years. He earned a B.S. in
Finance .

During his studies, he remained focused in many areas to gain needed
experience. Jimmy completed several summer internships while at Miami.
He worked at Vertellus; a chemical company based in Indianapolis, for a
summer. His next summer internship was with Skechers , the shoe
company, based in Manhattan Beach (L.A.). Upon graduating from Miami in
2023, he took a position as an Investment Banking Analyst with Jones
Trading International Services in New York City (Manhattan). Jimmy



recently passed the financial securities certification tests (Series 7, 63, 79)
and is now a licensed Registered Representative.

Jimmy was baptized and confirmed at Prince of Peace,both by Pastor
Bishop. He has fond memories of Youth Programs (even though he gave
Pastor Bishop, Hilary and Bev a bit of a hard time). They were all great and
he appreciated their mentorship and patience. While he currently lives in
New Your City, he appreciates the opportunity to worship on demand with
the Livestream option.

In his spare time, he has hobbies and interests to enjoy. He loves to work
out, watching Miami Football and traveling. Jimmy took a recent trip to
Gainesville, FL to watch the Hurricanes thoroughly beat the Gators!
Something that people may not know about him is he had two AAU youth
basketball teammates that eventually started in college football; one at The
Ohio State University , one at the University of Michigan.

Jimmy hopes to continue his finance career working in New York, but he
looks forward to future opportunities building on his entrepreneurial skills .
He also hopes to someday return to sunny Florida!

The future of the Lutheran Church, no matter where it may be, requires a
talented and committed younger generation. I'm glad we see these traits in
Jimmy and many others that have built a foundation here at Prince of
Peace!
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